
 

 

 

 

 

Your one-stop information hub newsletter is back! I don’t know about you, but I was having a 

hard time keeping up with all of the great information and events that are discussed at the 

Chapter Meetings*, so it made sense to step into the Editor role and make sure everyone had 

access to all the information. Based on what was discussed at February’s Chapter Meeting, we 

have a year of phenomenal rides, fun events, and spending time with people who share each 

other’s love of the open road! We’re keeping some things the same with the newsletter (be on the 

lookout for the hidden four numbers. If it’s your HOG membership number, you win a prize! See 

Diamond Dot at the next Chapter Meeting to redeem) and adding some new stuff, so read on! 

 



 

 

And now a word from our Chapter Director: 

Hello Again, Family! 

  First of all, a HUGE THANK YOU to our very own Mama Bear for volunteering to be Chapter 

Editor and bring back our monthly Storm Riders Newsletter! Please welcome her to the Staff of 

the greatest H.O.G. Chapter in the history of history! 

 

  Earlier this month, Longhorn, Stroker and I braved crazy drivers (and all the weirdness that is 

Austin Texas…) to attend the 2022 version of H.O.G.’s Regional Officer Training (ROC). We 

did glean information on upcoming changes to H.O.G.’s various mileage programs, plus ideas 

for both riding and non-riding activities, but the biggest takeaway was validation as to just how 

awesome our Storm Riders Family is!! The things that our Instructors said we need to start doing 

as a Chapter are things we’ve been doing for over a year. No one, NO ONE has a better 

Sponsoring Dealership, or enjoys a better Dealership/Chapter relationship than we do.  And 

with regards to the number of rides, activities, parties and fellowship, no one comes close to 

doing what the Storm Riders do. 4745 And when the members of the “Cut-n-Shoot” Chapter tell 

us how cool our Chapter Name is, well it’s pretty humbling to think that I get to be Director of a 

fantastic Chapter, and a member of such an awesome Family! 

 

  2022 promises more rides, more activities, and some other stuff in the planning phases that 

will continue to stir excitement and keep us the best H.O.G. Chapter to ever run up the miles and 

chase down the best pies around! 

 

Ride Hard, Ride Safe, Ride Often 

- Bear 

 

Our Ladies of Harley Officer has some fun happenings coming up: 

March 13 – Movie at the Moore Regal (formerly the Warren). Movie is TBD, so be sure to 

check the Facebook page for more details as the date gets closer.  

May 21 & 22 – overnighter to Pawhuska. We’ll be making stops at two of the Ride Book 

locations (so bring your Ride Books to get those photos) and we’ll be visiting some of the 

locations from the book: Killers of the Flower Moon. 

June 18 – our annual meeting/pot luck at Diane Loser’s house. Once business is handled, we’ll 

take a dip in the pool so bring something tasty to share, your favorite beverage, a swimsuit (if 

you choose), and a towel. This is always an event that’s full of laughter and some 

bufoonerousness and it’s a great time! Sorry gentlemen, this one’s only for the ladies.  



 

 

Comments from our Head Road Captain: 

February 19 - Chinese New Year Ride will be led by Greyhound. It’s the Year of the Tiger, so 

let’s roar! Meet at FTHD at noon. KSU at 12:30.  

 

March 5 – Road Captain Meeting. 

 

March 5 – New Member Ride. Meet at FTHD at 10:30. KSU at 11.  

 

HOGness Scale = difficulty level of ride.  

EF = Experience Factor. 

EF1 = Beginner Rider 

EF2 = Beginner/Intermediate Rider 

EF3 = Intermediate Rider 

EF4 = Intermediate/Advanced Rider 

 EF5 = Advanced Rider 

 

 

 

Our Lead Photographer will be at the Road Captain Meeting on March 5 to take photos of 

the 2022 Road Captains. Please wear your vests.  

 

*Chapter Meetings are the second Wednesday of the month at Cocina de Mino at 6022 S 

Western Ave, Oklahoma City, OK 73139. 

 

 



 

 

Websites for information, pictures, and more Storm Riders fun: 

Storm Riders Chapter #4036 | Moore Oklahoma | H.O.G. (stormridersok.com) 

Facebook Pages (must have a Facebook log-in to view) 

(1) Storm Riders HOG Chapter | Facebook 

(2) (1) Storm Riders Ladies of Harley | Facebook 

(3) (1) Storm Riders Family | Facebook 

Instagram Page (must have an Instagram log-in to view) 

https://instagram.com/stormriders_4036 

YouTube (Clutch is looking for more videos to add so let her know if you’re interested) 

Storm Riders 4036 - YouTube 

 

Chris Franklin (Clutch) is our social media coordinator.  She would like you to contact her if you 

have any questions by either calling or texting her at 405-306-6215 or e-mailing at Social-

media@stormiders 

 

If you are having issues finding the Chapter Newsletter on the website, you can sign into your account, click on “My 

Account” and you’ll see “Newsletters” in the drop down.  They are always posted on the Storm Riders HOG Chapter 

page on Facebook and will always be uploaded to the Storm Riders Family page under “Files”.   

 

If you celebrated another trip around the sun on February:

 
This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC 

https://www.stormridersok.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/920318698399004
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StormridersLOH
https://www.facebook.com/groups/652991938073287
https://instagram.com/stormriders_4036
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgHlCqLuHNVVCWkJaB8Ftmg
http://www.pngall.com/happy-birthday-balloons-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

